
WHAT’S NEXT, AFTER PLANS TO 
TRANSFORM ABERFELDY VOTED 
DOWN BY COUNCILLORS?
With 93% of the community voting YES 
to regeneration and over 1000 letters of 
support received, echoing the views of people 
throughout our consultation in and beyond 

Aberfeldy, the whole community were hopeful 
their elected representatives would agree to 
these life changing proposals when they went 
to committee.
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Image: What Aberfeldy Street would look like under our plans



To show your support for the  
application contact…
Contact Fintan and team / Whatsapp group:

   07852 998 909       fintan.tynan@poplarharca.co.uk

Or follow us on social media or the website for updates

  poplarharca.co.uk

  poplar.harca       poplarharca       PoplarHARCAOfficial

What has happened?
At February’s meeting of Tower Hamlets 
Council’s Strategic Development Committee, 
the Aberfeldy planning application was 
refused, despite being recommended for 
approval by council officers. 

We share your disappointment, as we know 
there was clear community support for our 
plans to deliver new affordable homes, green 
spaces and community facilities.

What now?
The Mayor of London, Sadiq Khan has 
reviewed the council’s decision and has agreed 
that the application should be looked at again.

The Mayor has decided to ‘call in’ the 
application. This means he has stepped in to 
take control of the application from Tower 
Hamlets Council. 

The Mayor will now review the application and 
weigh up all information and opinions, before 
making a decision at a public hearing, hopefully 
later this year. Your support is more important 
than ever.

You can make a difference to the future of 
Aberfeldy, by making sure your voice is heard.


